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AECOM STATUS UPDATE:  

• Laboratory testing is complete and finalized. 
• Boring logs and plan sheets are updated and finalized with final survey data.  
• Freeboard analysis completed and delivered  on March 1. Results indicate surplus throughout 

system ranging from 1 foot up to 9 feet. (Generally more than 3 feet surplus except for easterly 500 
feet +/-).  

• Geotechnical analyses set to begin next week.  
• Aim to send out Geotechnical Data Report in mid-late April – will send to FEMA and CWCB.  
• Still targeting July for results of analyses and completion of this phase.  
 
QUESTIONS/DISCUSSIONS:  
 

  


